
Discriminations and LGBTI individuals 

The policy of discrimination based on gender or sexual orientation, was and remains 

unacceptable. For us, the right of people to choose their sexual orientation is absolutely 

respected. In modern conditions is unacceptable the attitude of conservative circles, who 

are treating LGBTI individuals as marginal and not as equal. 

 

Policy positions:  

• The education system should develop a culture of acceptance of the choice of sexual 

orientation. 

• State should conduct campaigns to combat stereotypes and prejudices against LGBTI 

people. 

• Ensuring the right to legal recognition of gender identity. 


